From: Barbara Cooper <admin@wkc.org.au>

Sent: Monday, 21 October 2019 11:45 AM

To: Adjudication <Adjudication@accc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: ACCC draft determination - Application for authorisation by Australian National Kennel Council Limited
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Miriam Kolacz
Senior Analyst | Adjudication | Merger and Authorisation Review

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
Level 17 Casselden | 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne 3000
T:+ 61 39658 6476 | www.accc.gov.au

Dear M/s Kolacz,
Thank you for your email and attachments.

On behalf and the Working Kelpie Council of Australia Inc. and its members we would wish to thank you
for the details of your proposed determination and would like it recorded that this association strongly
supports your proposed decision.

Regards
Barbara M Cooper AM
Vice President/Registrar.






